
Ketterlinus Elementary School 

School Advisory Council Meeting Minutes 

Location: Media Center Date: 12/17/2024  Time: 7:45   Meeting Called to Order: 7:52 am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call to Order: 

A Virtual/Live meeting of the Ketterlinus School Advisory Council was held on 

December 17th, 2024 via Zoom and in person. Bethany Hilbert called the 

meeting to order at 7:52 am.  

 

I. Welcome & Handouts 

 

II. Approval of the minutes from November 2024- Motion to approve by Matt 

Brown and seconded by Lindsey Niewoehner. 

 

III. SAC General Information 

a. Finance Report- Total- $9,581.92; No funds requests have been 

received at this time. Some funds requests may be coming through in 

the near future for teacher professional development. The additional 

funds are from leftover school recognition money. 

b. Principal’s Report- Wishing everyone a wonderful holiday season. We 

are appreciative of PTO and yesterday’s jingle cart. Testing is almost 

completed for PM2, with just a few makeups left. Data will be 

Attendance M or A Attendance M or A 

Jossy Taylor M Matt Brown M 

Lisa Desai M Bethany Hilbert M 

Tabitha Frost A Kathy Tucker M 

Allison Baker M Danielle Somerville  

Catherine Williamson M Cara Shaw M 

Lindsey Niewoehner M Larissa Killin M 

Deborah Waters A Joanne Crowder  

Savannah Brown  Salma King M 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

Quorum- Yes 



uploaded soon for parents to view scores. Drama’s Home Alone 2 is 

being performed tonight at 5:30 pm. The auditorium renovations 

funded by SOL will be moving forward in January. The wall will be 

removed, with pull out dividers being added, as well as the stage.  

 

IV. Old Business- School Recognition Funds 

a. We will send out the proposals ahead of time to review. Teachers 

will be reviewing them as well and will have a chance to submit 

their own proposals.  

 

V. Good of the group/ Future agenda items  

a. Parent request- That district representatives come to speak about 

increasing enrollment. Concerns with our loss of enrollment due to 

lack of housing, increased costs of living, etc. We hope they will 

come to the January meeting to address these concerns.  

 

VI. Next Meeting: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 

 

VII. Adjournment at 8:04 
 


